
5TH GRADE BABY PICTURES FOR YEARBOOK
(Entries Due Friday, February 14 by 3 PM.)
All 5th grade parents/guardians are invited to EMAIL a 

FULL RESOLUTION (300 DPI .JPEG) BABY PHOTO of your 5th 
grade student to delgicd@nv.ccsd.net to be published in 

the 2024-2025 SUE H. MORROW ES yearbook. A 
confirmation email will be sent once payment/photo/note 

are all received. (Please include student name in the 
email.) Only 1 entry per student is permitted!

ENTRIES ARE $5.00 EACH -CASH ONLY- AND MONEY CAN 
ONLY BE SUBMITTED FEBRUARY 11-14, 2025. Please have 
your child turn in the $5 cash to the office, along with 

the attached form:
-----------------------------------------------

Student_______________ 
Teacher _______________
Parent email for photo: _________________

Name will be printed next to the photo already.
Personal note next to photo: (Limited to this space only.)
___________________________________
___________________________________
___________________________________
___________________________________

mailto:delgicd@nv.ccsd.net

